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Senator Tepler, Representative Doudera and members of this committee,   I am 
writing in support of LD1786, An Act to Require the Department of Environmental 
Protection to Provide Certain Information Regarding Perfluoroalkyl and 
Polyfluoroalkyl Substances to the Public and Private Drinking Water Well Owners.  
Thank you,


